
Stoke Fleming 
Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 

 
  Minutes 

 
Meeting of the Steering Group held on Tuesday 26th April 2016 in the SF Village Hall   

 
Present:  
Bob Benns, Barry Clark, Katie Franks (chair), Mary Newman,  Struan Cooper, Martin Judd, Nick 
Teage, Peter Sandover (external advisor) 
 
 
Minutes of the last meeting  (Wednesday 20th April 2016) 
The minutes of the previous meeting were agreed.    
 
Matters Arising 
No matters arising were discussed.  
 
Review session with Peter Sandover 
Peter presented his comments, as requested, about the Draft Neighbourhood Plan dated November 
2015 and the group discussed them in detail. This will assist the group in developing the next version 
of the Draft Plan. 
 
Timetable 
The key next steps are to arrange a meeting with DCC Highways, to arrange a follow-up meeting with 
SHDC, and to start the re-drafting of the Draft Plan.  
 
Date of next meetings 
It was agreed that the next meetings are to be as follows:- 
 

 The meeting previously proposed for 12th May to be cancelled due to the unavailability of 
various group members. 
 

 A replacement meeting to be set up for Tuesday 24th May (Post meeting note: The Village 
Hall is unavailable so the meeting will be held at Thorn Farmhouse) 7pm 
 

 The existing meeting booked for the 7th June will be retained. Ron Harris Room 7pm. 
 
 
 
 


